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Hello Maura,
 
Thank you for the submission, however this application falls outside the 500’ boundaries for Site Plan
referral to the County Planning Board, and as such we have no jurisdiction under the GMU or the
County Code.
 
Hope you have a good afternoon,
 

​

 ​
 

    
 
Follow the Planning Department:

Facebook: WestchesterCountyPlanning
X: @WCPlanning
 

From: Maura Weissleder <mauraw@yorktownny.gov> 
Sent: Monday, September 15, 2025 1:53 PM
To: 'archipose@aol.com' <archipose@aol.com>; John Landi <jlandi@yorktownny.gov>;
'phyllisabock@gmail.com' <phyllisabock@gmail.com>; dianedri@aol.com; Eade, Thomas
<Thomas.Eade@lmfdny.org>; David Paganelli <dpaganelli@yorktownny.gov>; Richfon@aol.com;
John Tegeder <jtegeder@yorktownny.gov>; Robyn Steinberg <rsteinberg@yorktownny.gov>; Nancy
Calicchia <ncalicchia@yorktownny.gov>; Robert Noble <rnoble@yorktownpd.org>; Paul Vasillo
<pvasillo@yorktownny.gov>; Keith Schepart <keith@taconictreecare.com>; Vernon, Michael V
<mvvv@westchestercountyny.gov>; dec.sm.DEP.R3 <DEP.R3@dec.ny.gov>; 'Garcia, Cynthia'
<CGarcia@dep.nyc.gov>; 'brian.a.orzel@usace.army.mil' <brian.a.orzel@usace.army.mil>; Adam
Rodriguez <arodriguez@bpslaw.com>; Adam Rodriguez <arodriguez@yorktownny.gov>; Ed

Michael Vernon
Associate Planner 
Westchester County Department of Planning
148 Martine Avenue, Room 432
White Plains, NY 10601
(914) 995-2673
www.westchestergov.com
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Caution: This is an external email. Please take care when clicking links or opening attachments.
When in doubt, contact the Help Desk.

Lachterman <edlachterman@gmail.com>; Ed Lachterman <elachterman@yorktownny.gov>; Luciana
Haughwout <lhaughwout@yorktownny.gov>; Patrick Murphy <pmurphy@yorktownny.gov>; Sergio
Esposito <sesposito@yorktownny.gov>; Susan Siegel <ssiegel@yorktownny.gov>
Subject: Referral - 3766 Foothill Street, Mohegan Lake - Storm Water/Wetlands Permit Application
 

Please see documents pursuant to the above-referenced referral.  We respectfully
request your review and send any comments you may have to Town Clerk Diana L.
Quast (dquast@yorktownny.gov) no later than Friday, September 26, 2025.
 
Thank you for your review.
 
Maura Weissleder
Deputy Town Clerk
Town of Yorktown
363 Underhill Avenue
Yorktown Heights, NY  10598
Ph:    (914)962-5722, ext. 210
Fax:  (914)962-6591
 
Note: This e-mail message is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed, and may contain information
that is privileged or confidential.  If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for
delivering this message to the identified addressee, you are hereby notified that any unauthorized use, disclosure, reproduction,
dissemination or disruption of this communication is strictly prohibited.  Please note that it is your responsibility to scan this e-mail for
viruses.  If you receive this e-mail message in error, please delete all copies of this message and notify the sender immediately by
telephone at (914) 962-5722 x210.  Thank you.
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